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It is essential that we vote to increase the film incentive cap to help bring more film 

work to our state! it directly effects the work and livelihoods of my self and thousands 

of other Oregonians - both directly in the form of Union Jobs created, and also 

indirectly supporting independent and locally owned and staffed vendors and service 

providers, hospitality and tourism businesses - the list goes on!. 

bringing film and media projects to the area is good for our community and our 

vibrant arts scene and the film office tax incentive is crucial to helping to do so. 

thank you and plead vote yet on this increase cap - sincerely , Lincoln Barron-Holmes 

IATSE 488 Member  


